
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Growing Success, Rooted in Faith’. 
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  A week of science! 

This week is British science week and Miss Thouless and Miss 

Neil have launched the week with some exciting questions and 
experiments to get the children thinking. In each class the 

children will be exploring some different questions and carrying 
out experiments to help them discover the answers and maybe 
raise even more questions! The theme is ‘Our Diverse Planet’. 

 

Thank you to everyone for the 
fabulous costumes and 

celebration of reading we had on 
Thursday. So many great stories 

being shown off through some 
wonderful ideas – some children 

even wrote their own stories and 

came as characters from them!  

 

 10th and 12th March – 

Parent Consultations 

 13th March – INSET  

 w/b 30th March – Year 6 

Bikeability 

 3rd April – Easter service 

at School 

 3rd April – Last day of 

term 

 20th April – First day of 

the summer term. 

Check out the website calendar 

for other dates. 

Dates 

 
Our Spring term parent 

consultations take place 
this week and we look 

forward to welcoming you 
to those. The Junior 
consultations will be held in 

the hall and the Infant ones 
will be in the year 5 

classrooms. 

Parent 

Consultations 

World Book Day! 

Our Value for this half term 

RESPECT 

At St Wilfrid’s, we respect each 

other as individuals for both our 
similarities and differences. Our 
compassion shows the value we place 
on every member of our school 
community and for the wider world. 
  
 ‘Do to others as you would have them do to 

you.’ Luke 6:31  

 

 
A reminder to all parents 

that you can use the fab 

website 

https://www.commonsense

media.org/ to look at the 

games /apps that your 

children are accessing, to 

ensure you are fully 

informed about their 

content and any potential 

dangers. 
 

Sport Relief 
This year, as we have an 

INSET day on Friday, we are 
encouraging children and 

families to support Sport 
Relief at home and we look 
forward to hearing all the 

different ways you have 
raised money through being 

active. 

http://www.commonsensemedia.o/
http://www.commonsensemedia.o/

